
   
 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** Just a reminder that we are a nut aware school *** 

 

 

 

 
 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £97.25 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 87% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 

Lunches 
 

w/c 22nd May 2023 – Week 3 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 19th May 2023 

Summer 1 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Summer 2 Food Tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
  

Head Lice and Nits  
Please note that there has been a couple of reports of head lice in school. Please could you 
regularly check your child's hair and treat if necessary. Please click here to view the NHS 
website for further information. Thank you. 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


   
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Official Outdoor Play Equipment Opening Day 

 

Friday 9th June from 1:00pm 
 

Stalls, Refreshments, Raffle, Tombola 

 

Please join us for a fun filled afternoon

 

If you have any unwanted gifts or other items that could be used as raffle or 

tombola prizes and any second-hand books please send them into school.  

Any funds raised on the day will go towards our minibus fund. 

 

Hope to see you there      
 

Non-Uniform Day 

 

All students are invited to participate in a non-uniform 

day on  

Friday 26th May 

 

Please bring a small tombola prize for wearing  

non-uniform clothing 

 

The prizes will be used for the tombola at the Play 

Equipment Open Day  

 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
Caroline's class had a great day at Flamingo Land this week. The students’ behaviour 
was excellent and we enjoyed our day tremendously. Thank you very much to Ryedale 
Special Families for allowing us to borrow their tickets.  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
Pete the beautiful school therapy dog took us on an adventure in our enrichment 
session to Duncombe Park, Helmsley. 
 
Lots of lambs and wonderful scenery. We were all very surprised the Cascades didn’t 
have the water flowing over it considering the amount of rain that has fallen locally. 
There is always time for some sensory moments, exploring the feeling on the skin, 
texture, temperature and smell of the sandy mud.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
We were painting this week at work experience. The students used rollers and brushes 
to paint the walls after they had deep cleaned the bird’s aviaries. The bird keepers 
commented on what a fantastic job the students had done! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 

3rd year College students’ trip to Scarborough Beach on Monday – it was warmer than it 

looks… honestly!   
  
   
  

   
  

 

  
   
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

See the sun  

WAS out!! 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 

On Tuesday the College Leavers went out to La Trattoria in Helmsley for a meal. 
  

Some photos of before…  
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and after ….  
  

 
  



   
 

 

  
  
  
  
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


